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Sept. 26, 1988

Dear Don,

I am just dropping you a note to say how happy I am with
the paint job on the C-310. I truly appreciate the quality.
It is very rare today to find people who have the abilities and
are willing to take the time to use them to turn out work this
nice. The only problem is I don't want to fly the A/C for fear
o?%etting bugs on it or scratching it. No shop is any better than
its crew and you have a good one. I am looking forward to my next
paint job.

One small suggestion, you might have the guys keep close track
of the cleanliness of the rags they use on the windows.

Next time you are ordering paint would you please order me
a quart of the whisper grey plus a quart of activator and send them
my way. Bill me or send COD which ever you prefer.

Again thanks to you and the guys. I couldn't be happier with

the work and will send pictures as soon as I have some that do justice.

Sincerely,




